
Bridgewater, NJ – October 20, 2023 

PayGen and Worldpay enabling biller success! 

PayGen successfully onboarded its first mutual client in partnership with Worldpay. Our ability to lower 

the biller’s costs while increasing automation will enable our client to pass along those savings to their 

customers while streamlining their back-office operations. 

“Bringing billers onboard and leveraging our integration with Worldpay is validation that PayGen is 

delivering biller and customer value with our digital bill pay solution and our partnership with Worldpay” 

according to Robin LoGiudice, Chief Product Officer and co-founder of PayGen.  

If you are a biller and would like to discuss how PayGen can help you achieve similar success, please 

contact sales@paygencorp.com. 
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